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August 17, 1978

Mr. Bill Nittler
603 West 1lst
McCook, Nebraska 69001

Dear Mr. Nittler:

I'm always excited to hear from people like you who DX on the
FM Band. We have received letters from Canada, the West Coast
and other areas.

I have enclosed a playlist and a coverage map to add to your
collection and wish you the best with your hobby.

Thanks for writing.

Sincerely,

(g pl

Craig Metz
Program Director
KQHU-FM Radio

CM: jeb

Enclosures

KQHU -- 104.1 Stereo -- Mezzanine of the Kochi Complex
P.O. Box 794 -- Yankton, South Dakota 57078 -- Phone: 605-665-4498



